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Press Release: 
 
 Implementation of the burn ban. 
 
Due to extremely dry conditions and lack of recent rains within Atascosa County as well as 
the heavy dead fuel loads in the County.  The County has implemented a burn ban for 90 
days. This took effect on (Wednesday, August 28, 2019) after the local newspapers were 
sent out.  Should you have any questions or concerns you can contact the Atascosa County 
Fire Marshal’s Office at 830-769-2029 or stop by the office located at 711 Broadway, 
Jourdanton, Texas 78026.  
 
Please visit or county website or our Facebook page @atascosacountyfiremarshal for 
more information.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Roger P. Garcia 
Atascosa County Fire Marshal 
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